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 Shuttleworth Gardens gets a facelift 
 

The gardens getting some 
serious maintenance work done 
with some of the perimeter trees 
being pollarded to open up the 
area to sunlight.  
The Lime trees previously 
responded well to being 
pollarded  and will spring back to 
life very quickly. 

 
Little work was needed on the gate 
because it had previously been 
restored by one of our local schools 
but the gate post was in a bad state 
and needed replacing along with a 
section of fencing. 

The beach chalets below the 
Clock Café are really starting to 
take shape. 

It now looks certain that they will 
be ready for the summer season. 

Good to see heritage assets 
being properly valued. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CoffeeÊMorningÊatÊBeeforth’sÊHiveÊ 

PopÊinÊforÊaÊbrewÊandÊaÊnaƩer.Ê 

TuesdayÊ5thÊMarch 

1OamÊ-Ê12noon 

 



 

Report from Gemma about activities around the gardens 

 



Is it an emergency? 

Does it feel like the situation could get heated or violent very soon? Is 
someone in immediate danger? Do you need support right away? If so, 
please call 999 now. 

Antisocial behaviour takes many forms. 

From aggressive, noisy or abusive behaviour to neighbourhood 
disturbances involving alcohol, drugs or animals. 

 

If you’ve witnessed anti-social             
behaviour, please report it.    
Reports are dealt with by the control room in 
exactly the same way whether you report it 
online or call 101. Click on the QR code to 
report online or  
www.northyorkshire.police.uk/ro/report/asb/
asb-v3/report-anƟsocial-behaviour/ 

 

The police stress that it is essential if you witness misbehaviour 
that you report it to the police.  Don’t rely on others, the more 

people making  reports, the more 
chance that  action will be taken. 
You can also contact the area 
PCSO, Ian Fewster 

Ian.Fewster@northyorkshire.police.uk  

 

 


